
GEBELEIN

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

November 13, 1961

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore 
112 Bellevue Avenue 
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore:

I do find my carbon copy of the notes attached to 
the photo of the Hull & Sanderson tankard which you 
have. Omitted in the brief was the author’s comment 
in the text of "John Hull, 3uilder of the Bay Colony" 
p.126:

"The tankard included in the twenty-seven 
objects of silver from the workshop of Hull and 
Sanderson has plain, straight, tapering sides, 
but unfortunately its cover has been lost during 
the past years and an accurate description is, 
therefore, impossible. This is to be regretted 
because it was probably one of the earliest 
tankards made in New England".

Very truly yours,

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC

Silversmiths

G/P

By J. Herbert Gebelein


